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THE SECURITIES AND EXCHANGE COMMISSION ("SEC") HAS NOT APPROVED OR DISAPPROVED
THESE SECURITIES OR PASSED UPON THE ADEQUACY OF THIS PROSPECTUS. ANY
REPRESENTATION TO THE CONTRARY IS A CRIMINAL OFFENSE.

WisdomTree Trust

WisdomTree Trust (the "Trust") is a registered investment company that consists
of separate investment portfolios called "Funds." Each Fund seeks investment
results that closely correspond to the price and yield performance, before fees
and expenses, of a particular index that defines a dividend-paying segment of
the U.S. or international stock market. The indexes are created using a
proprietary methodology developed by WisdomTree Investments, Inc. The Funds
described in this Prospectus are listed in the Table of Contents.

Each Fund is an "exchange traded fund." This means that shares of the Funds are
listed on a national securities exchange, such as the New York Stock Exchange or
the American Stock Exchange, and trade at market prices. The market price for a
Fund's shares may be different from its net asset value per share ("NAV"). Each
Fund has its own CUSIP number and exchange trading symbol.

Each Fund described in this Prospectus issues and redeems shares at NAV only in
large blocks of shares, typically 50,000 shares or more ("Creation Units").
These transactions are usually in exchange for a basket of securities and an
amount of cash. As a practical matter, only institutions or large investors
purchase or redeem Creation Units. Except when aggregated in Creation Units,
shares of each Fund are not redeemable securities.

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------

A NOTE TO RETAIL INVESTORS

Shares can be purchased directly from the issuing Fund only in exchange for a
basket of securities that is expected to be worth several million dollars. Most
individual investors, therefore, will not be able to purchase shares directly
from a Fund. Instead, these investors will purchase shares in the secondary
market through a brokerage account or with the assistance of a broker. Thus,
some of the information contained in this Prospectus - such as information about
purchasing and redeeming shares from a Fund and references to transaction fees
imposed on purchases and redemptions - is not relevant to most individual
investors. Shares purchased or sold through a brokerage account or with the
assistance of a broker may be subject to brokerage commissions and charges.

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------

INVESTMENT PRODUCTS: o ARE NOT FDIC INSURED o MAY LOSE VALUE o ARE NOT BANK
GUARANTEED

WisdomTree Trust
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Overview

This Prospectus provides the information you need to make an informed decision
about investing in the Funds.* It contains important facts about the Trust as a
whole and each Fund in particular.
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Each Fund is an exchange-traded fund ("ETF"). ETFs are index funds whose shares
are listed on a stock exchange and traded like equity securities at market
prices. ETFs, such as the Funds, allow you to buy or sell shares that represent
the collective performance of a selected group of securities. ETFs are designed
to add the flexibility, ease and liquidity of stock-trading to the benefits of
traditional index-fund investing.

WisdomTree Asset Management, Inc. ("WisdomTree Asset Management") is the
investment adviser to each Fund. WisdomTree Investments, Inc. ("WisdomTree
Investments") is the parent company of WisdomTree Asset Management.

Investment Objective

Each Fund seeks investment returns that closely correspond to the price and
yield performance, before fees and expenses, of a particular index ("Index" or
"Dividend Index") developed by WisdomTree Investments. Each Index consists of
dividend-paying securities in the market suggested by its name that meet
specific criteria developed by WisdomTree Investments.

Principal Investment Strategies

This Prospectus describes six Funds that invest in dividend-paying U.S. equity
securities and fifteen Funds that invest in dividend-paying non-U.S. equity
securities. Each Fund tracks a specific U.S. or international stock Index
created by WisdomTree Investments. Each Dividend Index is designed to measure a
specific segment of the market for U.S. or international dividend-paying
securities. Each Fund seeks investment returns that closely correspond to the
price and yield performance, before fees and expenses, of its underlying Index.

The WisdomTree Indexes are "fundamentally weighted." The Dividend Indexes differ
from most traditional indexes in that the proportion, or "weighting," of the
securities in each Dividend Index is based on a measure of fundamental value.
The Dividend Indexes are weighted based on either the amount of cash dividends
that companies in each Index pay or the dividend yield of the companies in each
Index. This means that securities of companies that pay higher amounts of cash
dividends or have higher dividend yields generally will be more heavily weighted
in each Index and Fund. Most traditional indexes and index funds weight their
securities by looking simply at the market capitalization of such securities.
Common stocks, real estate investment trusts, tracking stocks, and holding
companies are eligible for inclusion in each Index. Only regular dividends
(i.e., established or quarterly dividends as opposed to non-recurring or special
dividends) are included in the determination of cash dividends or dividend
yield.

Under normal circumstances, at least 95% of a Fund's total assets (exclusive of
collateral held from securities lending) will be invested in the component
securities of its Index. Each Fund will normally invest at least 80% of its net
assets, plus the amount of any borrowings for investment purposes, in the types
of securities suggested by its name. Each Fund generally may invest up to 5% of
its total assets in securities not included in its Index, but which the Fund
believes will help it track its Index. For example, a Fund may invest in
securities that are not components of its Index in order to reflect various
corporate actions and other changes to its Index (such as reconstitutions,
additions and deletions). Under normal circumstances, as long as a Fund invests
at least 95% of its total assets in the securities of its Index, it also may
invest its other assets in cash and cash equivalents, as well as in shares of
other investment companies, futures contracts, options on futures contracts,
options, and swaps. WisdomTree Asset Management expects that, over time, the
correlation between each Fund's performance and that of its Index, before fees
and expenses, will be 95% or better.
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----------

*    "WisdomTree", "Dividend Top 100", and "Dividend Stream" are service marks
     of WisdomTree Investments and have been licensed for use by the
     Trust. WisdomTree Investments has patent applications pending on the
     methodology and operation of its Indexes and the Funds.

2   WisdomTree Trust Prospectus

Each Fund may use a "Replication" strategy or a "Representative Sampling"
strategy in seeking to track the performance of its Index. A Fund using a
Replication strategy generally will invest in all or substantially all of the
securities in its Index in approximately the same proportions as such securities
are found in the Index. A Fund using a Representative Sampling strategy
generally will invest in a sample of the securities in its Index whose risk,
return and other characteristics closely resemble the risk, return and other
characteristics of the Index as a whole.

To the extent that a Fund's underlying Index concentrates (i.e., holds 25% or
more of its total assets) in the securities of a particular industry or group of
industries, a Fund will concentrate its investments to approximately the same
extent as its Index.

Principal Risk Factors Common to All Funds

Each Fund is subject to the principal risks described below. Certain additional
risks associated with a Fund are discussed in the specific section describing
that Fund. Some or all of these risks may adversely affect a Fund's NAV, trading
price, yield, total return and/or its ability to meet its objectives.

Stock Market Risk

The trading price of equity securities fluctuates in response to a variety of
factors. These factors include events impacting a single issuer, as well as
political, market and economic developments that affect specific market segments
and the market as a whole. Each Fund's NAV and market price, like stock prices
generally, will fluctuate within a wide range in response to these factors. As a
result, an investor could lose money over short or even long periods.

Investment Style Risk

The returns from the types of securities in which a Fund invests may
underperform returns from the various general securities markets or different
asset classes. This may cause a Fund to underperform other investment vehicles
that invest in different asset classes. Different types of securities (for
example, large-, mid- and small-capitalization stocks) tend to go through cycles
of doing better - or worse - than the general securities markets. In the past,
these periods have lasted for as long as several years.

Interest Rate Risk

Each of the underlying Indexes, and therefore the Funds, may be more heavily
weighted than other types of investments in market sectors that are sensitive to
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interest rate fluctuations (such as the financial and real estate sectors). The
Funds therefore may be more sensitive to fluctuations in interest rates than
other types of investments. In particular, increases to prevailing interest
rates could have a negative impact on the performance of the Funds.

Investment Approach Risk

Each Fund invests in the securities included in, or representative of, its Index
regardless of their investment merit. The Funds do not attempt to outperform
their Indexes or take defensive positions in declining markets. As a result,
each Fund's performance may be adversely affected by a general decline in the
U.S. or foreign market segments relating to its Index.

                                                 WisdomTree Trust Prospectus   3

Concentration Risk

To the extent that a Fund's Index concentrates in the securities of a particular
industry or group of industries, the Fund will concentrate its investments to
approximately the same extent as its Index. A Fund that concentrates, or
otherwise invests a large portion of its assets in a single industry or group of
industries, may be more susceptible to any single economic, market, political or
regulatory occurrence affecting that industry or group of industries. In such
case, a Fund may be more volatile than funds based on broader or less volatile
market segments.

The Funds generally invest a relatively large percentage of their assets in the
financial services industry and therefore the performance of the Funds will be
impacted by events affecting the financial services industry. This industry can
be significantly affected by changes in interest rates, the rate of corporate
and consumer debt defaulted, price competition, and the availability and cost of
capital funds.

Non-Diversification Risk

Each Fund is considered to be non-diversified, which means that it may invest
more of its assets in the securities of a single issuer or a smaller number of
issuers than if it were a diversified fund. As a result, a Fund may be more
exposed to the risks associated with and developments affecting an individual
issuer or a smaller number of issuers than a fund that invests more widely. This
may increase the Fund's volatility and cause the performance of a relatively
smaller number of issuers to have a greater impact on the Fund's performance.

Issuer-Specific Risk

Changes in the financial condition of an issuer or counterparty, changes in
specific economic or political conditions that affect a particular type of
security or issuer, and changes in general economic or political conditions can
affect a security's or instrument's value. The value of securities of smaller,
less well-known issuers can be more volatile than that of larger issuers.
Issuer-specific events can have a negative impact on the value of a Fund.

Non-Correlation Risk

The performance of a Fund and its Index may vary somewhat for a variety of
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reasons. For example, each Fund incurs operating expenses and portfolio
transaction costs not incurred by its Index. In addition, a Fund may not be
fully invested in the securities of its Index at all times. The use of sampling
techniques may affect a Fund's ability to achieve close correlation with its
Index. A Fund using a Representative Sampling strategy generally can be expected
to have a greater non-correlation risk than a Fund using a Replication strategy.

Management Risk

Because each Fund may not fully replicate its Index and may hold securities not
included in its Index, a Fund is subject to management risk. This is the risk
that the Fund's investment strategy, the implementation of which is subject to a
number of constraints, may not produce the intended results.

Market Trading Risk

Although Fund shares are listed on national securities exchanges, there can be
no assurance that an active trading market for Fund shares will develop or be
maintained. If an active market is not maintained, investors may find it
difficult to buy or sell Fund shares.

4   WisdomTree Trust Prospectus

Lack of Market Liquidity

Trading of shares of a Fund on a stock exchange may be halted if exchange
officials deem such action appropriate, if the Fund is delisted, or if the
activation of marketwide "circuit breakers" halts stock trading generally. If a
Fund's shares are delisted, the Fund may seek to list its shares on another
market, merge with another ETF or traditional mutual fund, or redeem its shares
at NAV. WisdomTree Asset Management believes that, under normal market
conditions, large market price discounts or premiums to NAV will not be
sustained because of arbitrage opportunities.

Shares of the Funds May Trade at Prices Other Than NAV

As with all ETFs, Fund shares may be bought and sold in the secondary market at
market prices. Although it is expected that the market price of the shares of
each Fund will approximate the respective Fund's NAV, there may be times when
the market price and the NAV vary significantly. Thus, you may pay more than NAV
when you buy shares of a Fund in the secondary market, and you may receive less
than NAV when you sell those shares in the secondary market.

The market price of Fund shares during the trading day, like the price of any
exchange-traded security, includes a "bid/ask" spread charged by the exchange
specialist, market makers or other participants that trade the Fund shares. The
bid/ask spread on ETF shares is likely to be larger on ETFs that are traded less
frequently. In addition, in times of severe market disruption, the bid/ask
spread can increase significantly. At those times, Fund shares are most likely
to be traded at a discount to NAV, and the discount is likely to be greatest
when the price of shares is falling fastest, which may be the time that you most
want to sell your shares. WisdomTree Asset Management believes that, under
normal market conditions, large market price discounts or premiums to NAV will
not be sustained because of arbitrage opportunities.
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Lack of Governmental Insurance or Guarantee

An investment in a Fund is not a bank deposit and it is not insured or
guaranteed by the Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation or any other government
agency.

Fiscal Policy Risk

Any repeal or failure to extend the current federal tax treatment of qualified
dividend income could make dividend-paying securities less appealing to
investors and could have a negative impact on the performance of the Funds.

Portfolio Holdings Information

Information about each Fund's daily portfolio holdings is available at
www.wisdomtree.com.

In addition, each Fund discloses its complete portfolio holdings as of the end
of its fiscal year (March 31) and its second fiscal quarter (September 30) in
its reports to shareholders.

Each Fund files its complete portfolio holdings as of the end of its first and
third fiscal quarters (June 30 and December 31, respectively) with the SEC on
Form N-Q no later than 60 days after the relevant fiscal period.

You can find the SEC filings on the SEC's website, www.sec.gov. A summarized
description of the Funds' policies and procedures with respect to the disclosure
of each Fund's portfolio holdings is available in the Trust's Statement of
Additional Information ("SAI").
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WisdomTree Domestic Dividend Funds

o    WisdomTree Total Dividend Fund

o    WisdomTree High-Yielding Equity Fund

o    WisdomTree LargeCap Dividend Fund

o    WisdomTree Dividend Top 100 Fund

o    WisdomTree MidCap Dividend Fund

o    WisdomTree SmallCap Dividend Fund

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------

WisdomTree Total Dividend Fund

Fund Facts

Cusip Number:

o    97717W109
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Exchange Trading Symbol:

o    DTD

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------

WisdomTree Total Dividend Fund

Investment Objective

The Fund seeks to track the price and yield performance, before fees and
expenses, of the WisdomTree Dividend Index. Since the Fund's investment
objective has been adopted as a non-fundamental investment policy, the Fund's
investment objective may be changed without a vote of shareholders.

Primary Investment Strategies

The Fund employs a "passive management" - or indexing - investment approach
designed to track the performance of the WisdomTree Dividend Index. The Fund
attempts to invest all, or substantially all, of its assets in the stocks that
make up the Index. The Fund generally uses a Representative Sampling strategy to
achieve its investment objective.

Index Description

The WisdomTree Dividend Index measures the performance of U.S. companies that
pay regular cash dividends on shares of their common stock and that meet
specified requirements as of the Index measurement date. The Index consists of
companies that: (i) are incorporated in the United States (including Puerto
Rico), (ii) are listed on the New York Stock Exchange ("NYSE"), American Stock
Exchange ("AMEX"), the NASDAQ Global Select Market or NASDAQ Global Market
("NASDAQ"), (iii) pay regular cash dividends on shares of their common stock,
(iv) have a market capitalization of at least $100 million on the Index
measurement date, and (v) have an average daily dollar trading volume of at
least $100,000 for the three months prior to the Index measurement date.
Companies are weighted in the Index based on their projected cash dividends as
of the Index measurement date. The Index includes all large-capitalization,
mid-capitalization and small-capitalization securities that meet the Index
requirements and is, in this sense, a total market index for the dividend-paying
segment of the U.S. market. As of June 30, 2007, approximately 82% of the
capitalization of the Index consisted of companies with market capitalizations
over $10.0 billion.

Primary Investment Risks

The following risk, in addition to the principal risk factors common to all
Funds, is one of the risks that can significantly affect the Fund's performance.

o    Stock Market Risk. Like stock prices generally, the price, and therefore
     the total return of shares of the WisdomTree Total Dividend Fund, will
     fluctuate within a wide range, so an investor could lose money over short
     or even long periods. If the value of the Fund's investments goes down, you
     may lose money.
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Performance Information

Although the Fund commenced operations on June 16, 2006, no performance
information is presented for the Fund because it has been in operation for less
than one full calendar year. After the first full calendar year, a risk/return
chart and table will be provided. Any past performance of the Fund that will be
shown will not be an indication of future results.

Fees and Expenses

The following table describes the fees and expenses you may pay if you buy and
hold shares of the Fund. The fees are expressed as a percentage of the Fund's
average net assets. You may also incur customary brokerage charges when buying
or selling Fund shares.

Shareholder Fees                                                        None
(fees paid directly from your investment, but see the Creation
Transaction Fees and Redemption Transaction Fees section below)
Annual Fund Operating Expenses (expenses deducted from Fund assets)
   Management Fees                                                      0.28%
   Distribution and/or Service (12b-1) Fees                             None
   Other Expenses(a)                                                    0.00%
Total Annual Fund Operating Expenses(b)                                 0.28%

(a)  "Other Expenses" are based on estimated amounts for the current fiscal
     year. WisdomTree Asset Management receives a fee of up to .0044% in
     exchange for providing certain non-advisory services to the Fund.

(b)  Expenses have been restated to reflect current fees.

The following example is intended to help retail investors compare the cost of
investing in the Fund with the cost of investing in other funds. It illustrates
the hypothetical expenses that such investors would incur over various periods
if they invest $10,000 in the Fund for the time periods indicated and then
redeemed all of the shares at the end of those periods. This example assumes
that the Fund provides a return of 5% a year and that operating expenses remain
the same. This example does not include the brokerage commission that retail
investors will pay to buy and sell shares of the Fund. It also does not include
the transaction fees on purchases and redemptions of Creation Units, because
these fees will not be imposed on retail investors. Although your actual costs
may be higher or lower, based on these assumptions, your costs would be:

                        1 Year   3 Years   5 Years   10 Years
-------------------------------------------------------------
                          $29       $90      $157      $356

You would pay the following expenses if you did not redeem your shares:
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                          $29       $90      $157      $356
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Creation Transaction Fees and Redemption Transaction Fees

The Fund issues and redeems shares at NAV only in blocks of 50,000 shares or
multiples thereof. As a practical matter, only institutions or large investors
purchase or redeem these Creation Units. A standard creation transaction fee of
$4,000 is charged to each purchaser of Creation Units.* The fee is a single
charge and will be the same regardless of the number of Creation Units purchased
by an investor on the same day. The approximate value of a Creation Unit as of
July 1, 2007 was $3,000,000. An investor who holds Creation Units and wishes to
redeem at NAV would also pay a standard redemption transaction fee of $4,000 on
the date of such redemption(s), regardless of the number of Creation Units
redeemed that day. Investors who hold Creation Units will also pay the annual
fund operating expenses described in the table above. Assuming an investment in
a Creation Unit of $3,000,000 and a 5% return each year, and assuming the Fund's
operating expenses remain the same, the total costs would be $16,598 if the
Creation Unit is redeemed after one year, $35,031 if the Creation Unit is
redeemed after three years, $55,246 if the Creation Unit is redeemed after five
years and $114,745 if the Creation Unit is redeemed after ten years.

----------
*    See the Creation and Redemption Transaction Fees for Creation Units
     discussion in the Shareholder Information section of this Prospectus. If a
     Creation Unit is purchased or redeemed outside the usual process through
     the National Securities Clearing Corporation or for cash, a variable fee
     will be charged of up to four times the standard creation or redemption
     transaction fee.
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WisdomTree Domestic Dividend Funds

o    WisdomTree Total Dividend Fund

o    WisdomTree High-Yielding Equity Fund

o    WisdomTree LargeCap Dividend Fund

o    WisdomTree Dividend Top 100 Fund

o    WisdomTree MidCap Dividend Fund

o    WisdomTree SmallCap Dividend Fund

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------
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WisdomTree High-Yielding Equity Fund

Fund Facts

Cusip Number:

o    97717W208

Exchange Trading Symbol:

o    DHS

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------

WisdomTree High-Yielding Equity Fund

Investment Objective

The Fund seeks to track the price and yield performance, before fees and
expenses, of the WisdomTree High-Yielding Equity Index. Since the Fund's
investment objective has been adopted as a non-fundamental investment policy,
the Fund's investment objective may be changed without a vote of shareholders.

Primary Investment Strategies

The Fund employs a "passive management" - or indexing - investment approach
designed to track the performance of the WisdomTree High-Yielding Equity Index.
The Fund attempts to invest all, or substantially all, of its assets in the
stocks that make up the Index. The Fund generally uses a Replication strategy to
achieve its investment objective and generally will hold each stock in
approximately the same proportion as its weighting in the Index.

Index Description

The WisdomTree High-Yielding Equity Index measures the performance of the
highest yielding stocks within the WisdomTree Dividend Index that meet specified
requirements as of the Index measurement date. The Index is created by selecting
from the WisdomTree Dividend Index those companies with market capitalizations
of at least $200 million and average daily dollar trading volumes of at least
$200,000 for the three months prior to the Index measurement date. The top 30%
of these companies ranked by dividend yield are included in the Index. Companies
are weighted in the Index based on their projected cash dividends as of the
Index measurement date. The Index includes large-capitalization,
mid-capitalization and small-capitalization stocks. In this sense, it is a
dividend-weighted U.S. multi-capitalization index. As of June 30, 2007,
approximately 82%of the capitalization of the Index consisted of companies with
market capitalizations over $10.0 billion.

Primary Investment Risks

The following risk, in addition to the principal risk factors common to all
Funds, is one of the risks that can significantly affect the Fund's performance.

o    Stock Market Risk. Like stock prices generally, the price, and therefore
     the total return of shares of the WisdomTree High-Yielding Equity Fund,
     will fluctuate within a wide range, so an investor could lose money over
     short or even long periods. If the value of the Fund's investments goes
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     down, you may lose money.
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Performance Information

Although the Fund commenced operations on June 16, 2006, no performance
information is presented for the Fund because it has been in operation for less
than one full calendar year. After the first full calendar year, a risk/return
chart and table will be provided. Any past performance of the Fund that will be
shown will not be an indication of future results.

Fees and Expenses

The following table describes the fees and expenses you may pay if you buy and
hold shares of the Fund. The fees are expressed as a percentage of the Fund's
average net assets. You may also incur customary brokerage charges when buying
or selling Fund shares.

Shareholder Fees                                                           None
(fees paid directly from your investment, but see the Creation
Transaction Fees and Redemption Transaction Fees section below)
Annual Fund Operating Expenses (expenses deducted from Fund assets)
   Management Fees                                                         0.38%
   Distribution and/or Service (12b-1) Fees                                None
   Other Expenses(a)                                                       0.00%
Total Annual Fund Operating Expenses(b)                                    0.38%

(a)  "Other Expenses" are based on estimated amounts for the current fiscal
     year. WisdomTree Asset Management receives a fee of up to .0044% in
     exchange for providing certain non-advisory services to the Fund.

(b)  Expenses have been restated to reflect current fees.

The following example is intended to help retail investors compare the cost of
investing in the Fund with the cost of investing in other funds. It illustrates
the hypothetical expenses that such investors would incur over various periods
if they invest $10,000 in the Fund for the time periods indicated and then
redeemed all of the shares at the end of those periods. This example assumes
that the Fund provides a return of 5% a year and that operating expenses remain
the same. This example does not include the brokerage commission that retail
investors will pay to buy and sell shares of the Fund. It also does not include
the transaction fees on purchases and redemptions of Creation Units, because
these fees will not be imposed on retail investors. Although your actual costs
may be higher or lower, based on these assumptions, your costs would be:

                        1 Year   3 Years   5 Years   10 Years
-------------------------------------------------------------
                          $39      $122      $213      $480
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You would pay the following expenses if you did not redeem your shares:

                        1 Year   3 Years   5 Years   10 Years
-------------------------------------------------------------
                          $39      $122      $213      $480
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Creation Transaction Fees and Redemption Transaction Fees

The Fund issues and redeems shares at NAV only in blocks of 50,000 shares or
multiples thereof. As a practical matter, only institutions or large investors
purchase or redeem these Creation Units. A standard creation transaction fee of
$2,200 is charged to each purchaser of Creation Units.* The fee is a single
charge and will be the same regardless of the number of Creation Units purchased
by an investor on the same day. The approximate value of a Creation Unit as of
July 1, 2007 was $3,000,000. An investor who holds Creation Units and wishes to
redeem at NAV would also pay a standard redemption transaction fee of $2,200 on
the date of such redemption(s), regardless of the number of Creation Units
redeemed that day. Investors who hold Creation Units will also pay the annual
fund operating expenses described in the table above. Assuming an investment in
a Creation Unit of $3,000,000 and a 5% return each year, and assuming the Fund's
operating expenses remain the same, the total costs would be $16,063 if the
Creation Unit is redeemed after one year, $41,031 if the Creation Unit is
redeemed after three years, $68,360 if the Creation Unit is redeemed after five
years and $148,524 if the Creation Unit is redeemed after ten years.

----------
*    See the Creation and Redemption Transaction Fees for Creation Units
     discussion in the Shareholder Information section of this Prospectus. If a
     Creation Unit is purchased or redeemed outside the usual process through
     the National Securities Clearing Corporation or for cash, a variable fee
     will be charged of up to four times the standard creation or redemption
     transaction fee.

                                                WisdomTree Trust Prospectus   11

WisdomTree Domestic Dividend Funds

o    WisdomTree Total Dividend Fund

o    WisdomTree High-Yielding Equity Fund

o    WisdomTree LargeCap Dividend Fund

o    WisdomTree Dividend Top 100 Fund

o    WisdomTree MidCap Dividend Fund

o    WisdomTree SmallCap Dividend Fund

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------
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WisdomTree LargeCap Dividend Fund

Fund Facts

Cusip Number:

o    97717W307

Exchange Trading Symbol:

o    DLN

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------

WisdomTree LargeCap Dividend Fund

Investment Objective

The Fund seeks to track the price and yield performance, before fees and
expenses, of the WisdomTree LargeCap Dividend Index. Since the Fund's investment
objective has been adopted as a non-fundamental investment policy, the Fund's
investment objective may be changed without a vote of shareholders.

Primary Investment Strategies

The Fund employs a "passive management" - or indexing - investment approach
designed to track the performance of the WisdomTree LargeCap Dividend Index. The
Fund attempts to invest all, or substantially all, of its assets in the stocks
that make up the Index. The Fund generally uses a Replication strategy to
achieve its investment objective and generally will hold each stock in
approximately the same proportion as its weighting in the Index.

Index Description

The WisdomTree LargeCap Dividend Index measures performance of companies that
pay regular cash dividends from the large-capitalization segment of the
WisdomTree Dividend Index and that meet specified requirements as of the Index
measurement date. The Index consists of the 300 companies in the WisdomTree
Dividend Index with the highest market capitalizations as of the Index
measurement date. Companies in the Index are weighted based on their projected
cash dividends as of the Index measurement date. As of June 30, 2007,
approximately 97% of the capitalization of the Index consisted of companies with
market capitalizations over $10.0 billion.

Primary Investment Risks

The following risk, in addition to the principal risk factors common to all
Funds, is one of the risks that can significantly affect the Fund's performance.

o    Stock Market Risk. Like stock prices generally, the price, and therefore
     the total return of shares of the WisdomTree LargeCap Dividend Fund, will
     fluctuate within a wide range, so an investor could lose money over short
     or even long periods. If the value of the Fund's investments goes down, you
     may lose money.
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Performance Information

Although the Fund commenced operations on June 16, 2006, no performance
information is presented for the Fund because it has been in operation for less
than one full calendar year. After the first full calendar year, a risk/return
chart and table will be provided. Any past performance of the Fund that will be
shown will not be an indication of future results.

12   WisdomTree Trust Prospectus

Fees and Expenses

The following table describes the fees and expenses you may pay if you buy and
hold shares of the Fund. The fees are expressed as a percentage of the Fund's
average net assets. You may also incur customary brokerage charges when buying
or selling Fund shares.

Shareholder Fees                                                           None
(fees paid directly from your investment, but see the Creation
Transaction Fees and Redemption Transaction Fees section below)
Annual Fund Operating Expenses (expenses deducted from Fund assets)
   Management Fees                                                         0.28%
   Distribution and/or Service (12b-1) Fees                                None
   Other Expenses(a)                                                       0.00%
Total Annual Fund Operating Expenses(b)                                    0.28%

(a)  "Other Expenses" are based on estimated amounts for the current fiscal
     year. WisdomTree Asset Management receives a fee of up to .0044% in
     exchange for providing certain non-advisory services to the Fund.

(b)  Expenses have been restated to reflect current fees.

The following example is intended to help retail investors compare the cost of
investing in the Fund with the cost of investing in other funds. It illustrates
the hypothetical expenses that such investors would incur over various periods
if they invest $10,000 in the Fund for the time periods indicated and then
redeemed all of the shares at the end of those periods. This example assumes
that the Fund provides a return of 5% a year and that operating expenses remain
the same. This example does not include the brokerage commission that retail
investors will pay to buy and sell shares of the Fund. It also does not include
the transaction fees on purchases and redemptions of Creation Units, because
these fees will not be imposed on retail investors. Although your actual costs
may be higher or lower, based on these assumptions, your costs would be:

                        1 Year   3 Years   5 Years   10 Years
-------------------------------------------------------------
                          $29      $90       $157      $356

You would pay the following expenses if you did not redeem your shares:
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                        1 Year   3 Years   5 Years   10 Years
-------------------------------------------------------------
                          $29      $90       $157      $356

Creation Transaction Fees and Redemption Transaction Fees

The Fund issues and redeems shares at NAV only in blocks of 50,000 shares or
multiples thereof. As a practical matter, only institutions or large investors
purchase or redeem these Creation Units. A standard creation transaction fee of
$1,500 is charged to each purchaser of Creation Units.* The fee is a single
charge and will be the same regardless of the number of Creation Units purchased
by an investor on the same day. The approximate value of a Creation Unit as of
July 1, 2007 was $3,000,000. An investor who holds Creation Units and wishes to
redeem at NAV would also pay a standard redemption transaction fee of $1,500 on
the date of such redemption(s), regardless of the number of Creation Units
redeemed that day. Investors who hold Creation Units will also pay the annual
fund operating expenses described in the table above. Assuming an investment in
a Creation Unit of $3,000,000 and a 5% return each year, and assuming the Fund's
operating expenses remain the same, the total costs would be $11,598 if the
Creation Unit is redeemed after one year, $30,031 if the Creation Unit is
redeemed after three years, $50,246 if the Creation Unit is redeemed after five
years and $109,745 if the Creation Unit is redeemed after ten years.

----------
*    See the Creation and Redemption Transaction Fees for Creation Units
     discussion in the Shareholder Information section of this Prospectus. If a
     Creation Unit is purchased or redeemed outside the usual process through
     the National Securities Clearing Corporation or for cash, a variable fee
     will be charged of up to four times the standard creation or redemption
     transaction fee.
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WisdomTree Domestic Dividend Funds

o    WisdomTree Total Dividend Fund

o    WisdomTree High-Yielding Equity Fund

o    WisdomTree LargeCap Dividend Fund

o    WisdomTree Dividend Top 100 Fund

o    WisdomTree MidCap Dividend Fund

o    WisdomTree SmallCap Dividend Fund

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------

WisdomTree Dividend Top 100 Fund

Fund Facts

Cusip Number:

o    97717W406
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Exchange Trading Symbol:

o    DTN

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------

WisdomTree Dividend Top 100 Fund

Investment Objective

The Fund seeks to track the price and yield performance, before fees and
expenses, of the WisdomTree Dividend Top 100 Index. The WisdomTree Dividend Top
100 Index measures the performance of the 100 highest dividend-yielding
companies in the WisdomTree LargeCap Dividend Index. Since the Fund's investment
objective has been adopted as a non-fundamental investment policy, the Fund's
investment objective may be changed without a vote of shareholders.

Primary Investment Strategies

The Fund employs a "passive management" - or indexing - investment approach
designed to track the performance of the WisdomTree Dividend Top 100 Index. The
Fund attempts to invest all, or substantially all, of its assets in the stocks
that make up the Index. The Fund generally uses a Replication strategy to
achieve its investment objective and generally will hold each stock in
approximately the same proportion as its weighting in the Index.

Index Description

The WisdomTree Dividend Top 100 Index measures the performance of the 100
highest dividend-yielding companies in the WisdomTree LargeCap Dividend Index
that meet specified requirements as of the Index measurement date. Unlike the
other WisdomTree Domestic Indexes, which weight Index components based on
projected cash dividends, a component's weight in the Index is based on its
indicated annual dividend yield as of the Index measurement date. Indicated
annual dividend yield is calculated by annualizing the most recently declared
regular cash dividend per share and dividing the amount by the stock price. A
component company's weight in the Index is determined by dividing its indicated
annual dividend yield by the sum of all the indicated annual dividend yields for
all the component companies in the Index. The Index consists primarily of 100
large-capitalization securities and is, in this sense, a dividend-yield weighted
U.S. large-capitalization index. As of June 30, 2007, approximately 86% of the
capitalization of the Index consisted of companies with market capitalizations
over $10.0 billion.

Primary Investment Risks

The following risk, in addition to the principal risk factors common to all
Funds, is one of the risks that can significantly affect the Fund's performance.

o    Stock Market Risk. Like stock prices generally, the price, and therefore
     the total return of shares of the WisdomTree Dividend Top 100 Fund, will
     fluctuate within a wide range, so an investor could lose money over short
     or even long periods. If the value of the Fund's investments goes down, you
     may lose money.
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Performance Information

Although the Fund commenced operations on June 16, 2006, no performance
information is presented for the Fund because it has been in operation for less
than one full calendar year. After the first full calendar year, a risk/return
chart and table will be provided. Any past performance of the Fund that will be
shown will not be an indication of future results.

Fees and Expenses

The following table describes the fees and expenses you may pay if you buy and
hold shares of the Fund. The fees are expressed as a percentage of the Fund's
average net assets. You may also incur customary brokerage charges when buying
or selling Fund shares.

Shareholder Fees                                                           None
(fees paid directly from your investment, but see the Creation
Transaction Fees and Redemption Transaction Fees section below)
Annual Fund Operating Expenses (expenses deducted from Fund assets)
   Management Fees                                                         0.38%
   Distribution and/or Service (12b-1) Fees                                None
   Other Expenses(a)                                                       0.00%
Total Annual Fund Operating Expenses(b)                                    0.38%

(a)  "Other Expenses" are based on estimated amounts for the current fiscal
     year. WisdomTree Asset Management receives a fee of up to .0044% in
     exchange for providing certain non-advisory services to the Fund.

(b)  Expenses have been restated to reflect current fees.

The following example is intended to help retail investors compare the cost of
investing in the Fund with the cost of investing in other funds. It illustrates
the hypothetical expenses that such investors would incur over various periods
if they invest $10,000 in the Fund for the time periods indicated and then
redeemed all of the shares at the end of those periods. This example assumes
that the Fund provides a return of 5% a year and that operating expenses remain
the same. This example does not include the brokerage commission that retail
investors will pay to buy and sell shares of the Fund. It also does not include
the transaction fees on purchases and redemptions of Creation Units, because
these fees will not be imposed on retail investors. Although your actual costs
may be higher or lower, based on these assumptions, your costs would be:

                        1 Year   3 Years   5 Years   10 Years
-------------------------------------------------------------
                          $39      $122      $213      $480

You would pay the following expenses if you did not redeem your shares:
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                        1 Year   3 Years   5 Years   10 Years
-------------------------------------------------------------
                          $39      $122      $213      $480
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Creation Transaction Fees and Redemption Transaction Fees

The Fund issues and redeems shares at NAV only in blocks of 50,000 shares or
multiples thereof. As a practical matter, only institutions or large investors
purchase or redeem these Creation Units. A standard creation transaction fee of
$500 is charged to each purchaser of Creation Units.* The fee is a single charge
and will be the same regardless of the number of Creation Units purchased by an
investor on the same day. The approximate value of a Creation Unit as of July 1,
2007 was $3,000,000. An investor who holds Creation Units and wishes to redeem
at NAV would also pay a standard redemption transaction fee of $500 on the date
of such redemption(s), regardless of the number of Creation Units redeemed that
day. Investors who hold Creation Units will also pay the annual fund operating
expenses described in the table above. Assuming an investment in a Creation Unit
of $3,000,000 and a 5% return each year, and assuming the Fund's operating
expenses remain the same, the total costs would be $12,663 if the Creation Unit
is redeemed after one year, $37,631 if the Creation Unit is redeemed after
three years, $64,960 if the Creation Unit is redeemed after five years and
$145,124 if the Creation Unit is redeemed after ten years.

----------
*    See the Creation and Redemption Transaction Fees for Creation Units
     discussion in the Shareholder Information section of this Prospectus. If a
     Creation Unit is purchased or redeemed outside the usual process through
     the National Securities Clearing Corporation or for cash, a variable fee
     will be charged of up to four times the standard creation or redemption
     transaction fee.
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WisdomTree Domestic Dividend Funds

o    WisdomTree Total Dividend Fund

o    WisdomTree High-Yielding Equity Fund

o    WisdomTree LargeCap Dividend Fund

o    WisdomTree Dividend Top 100 Fund

o    WisdomTree MidCap Dividend Fund

o    WisdomTree SmallCap Dividend Fund

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------

WisdomTree MidCap Dividend Fund
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Fund Facts

Cusip Number:

o    97717W505

Exchange Trading Symbol:

o    DON

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------

WisdomTree MidCap Dividend Fund

Investment Objective

The Fund seeks to track the price and yield performance, before fees and
expenses, of the WisdomTree MidCap Dividend Index. Since the Fund's investment
objective has been adopted as a non-fundamental investment policy, the Fund's
investment objective may be changed without a vote of shareholders.

Primary Investment Strategies

The Fund employs a "passive management" - or indexing - investment approach
designed to track the performance of the WisdomTree MidCap Dividend Index. The
Fund attempts to invest all, or substantially all, of its assets in the stocks
that make up the Index. A portion of the Index is comprised of stocks issued by
REITs. The Fund generally uses a Replication strategy to achieve its investment
objective and generally will hold each stock in approximately the same
proportion as its weighting in the Index.

Index Description

The WisdomTree MidCap Dividend Index measures the performance of companies that
pay regular cash dividends from the mid-capitalization segment of the WisdomTree
Dividend Index and that meet specified requirements as of the Index measurement
date. The Index is created by first removing the 300 companies with the highest
market capitalizations as of the Index measurement date from the WisdomTree
Dividend Index. Those companies that comprise the top 75% of the remaining
market capitalization of the WisdomTree Dividend Index as of the Index
measurement date are included in the WisdomTree MidCap Dividend Index. Companies
are weighted in the Index based on their projected cash dividends as of the
Index measurement date. A relatively large portion of the Index is comprised of
stocks issued by REITs. The Index includes primarily mid-capitalization
securities and is, in this sense, a dividend-weighted U.S. mid-capitalization
index. As of June 30, 2007, approximately 91% of the capitalization of the Index
consisted of companies with market capitalizations between $2.0 billion and
$10.0 billion.

Primary Investment Risks

The following risks, in addition to the principal risk factors common to all
Funds, are some of the risks that can significantly affect the Fund's
performance.

o    Stock Market Risk. Like stock prices generally, the price, and therefore
     the total return of shares of the WisdomTree MidCap Dividend Fund, will
     fluctuate within a wide range, so an investor could lose money over short
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     or even long periods. If the value of the Fund's investments goes down, you
     may lose money.
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o    Mid-Capitalization Investing. The Fund invests primarily in securities of
     mid-capitalization companies. As a result, the Fund may be more volatile
     than funds that invest in larger, more established companies.

     o    The securities of mid-capitalization companies may be more vulnerable
          to adverse issuer, market, political, or economic developments than
          the market as a whole or other types of securities.

     o    The securities of mid-capitalization companies generally trade in
          lower volumes and are subject to greater and more unpredictable price
          changes than larger capitalization stocks or the stock market as a
          whole. As a result, it may be relatively more difficult for the Fund
          to buy and sell securities of mid-capitalization companies.

o    Investments in REITs. The Fund generally invests a relatively large
     percentage of its assets in real estate investment trusts or "REITs."
     Investments in REITs subject the Fund to risks associated with the direct
     ownership of real estate. Market conditions or events affecting the overall
     market for REITs, such as declining property values or rising interest
     rates, could have a negative impact on the Fund's performance.

Performance Information

Although the Fund commenced operations on June 16, 2006, no performance
information is presented for the Fund because it has been in operation for less
than one full calendar year. After the first full calendar year, a risk/return
chart and table will be provided. Any past performance of the Fund that will be
shown will not be an indication of future results.

Fees and Expenses

The following table describes the fees and expenses you may pay if you buy and
hold shares of the Fund. The fees are expressed as a percentage of the Fund's
average net assets. You may also incur customary brokerage charges when buying
or selling Fund shares.

Shareholder Fees                                                          None
(fees paid directly from your investment, but see the Creation
Transaction Fees and Redemption Transaction Fees section below)
Annual Fund Operating Expenses (expenses deducted from Fund assets)
   Management Fees                                                        0.38%
   Distribution and/or Service (12b-1) Fees                               None
   Other Expenses(a)                                                      0.00%
Total Annual Fund Operating Expenses(b)                                   0.38%

(a)  "Other Expenses" are based on estimated amounts for the current fiscal
     year. WisdomTree Asset Management receives a fee of up to .0044% in
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     exchange for providing certain non-advisory services to the Fund.

(b)  Expenses have been restated to reflect current fees.

18   WisdomTree Trust Prospectus

The following example is intended to help retail investors compare the cost of
investing in the Fund with the cost of investing in other funds. It illustrates
the hypothetical expenses that such investors would incur over various periods
if they invest $10,000 in the Fund for the time periods indicated and then
redeemed all of the shares at the end of those periods. This example assumes
that the Fund provides a return of 5% a year and that operating expenses remain
the same. This example does not include the brokerage commission that retail
investors will pay to buy and sell shares of the Fund. It also does not include
the transaction fees on purchases and redemptions of Creation Units, because
these fees will not be imposed on retail investors. Although your actual costs
may be higher or lower, based on these assumptions, your costs would be:

                        1 Year   3 Years   5 Years   10 Years
-------------------------------------------------------------
                          $39      $122      $213      $480

You would pay the following expenses if you did not redeem your shares:

                        1 Year   3 Years   5 Years   10 Years
-------------------------------------------------------------
                          $39      $122      $213      $480

Creation Transaction Fees and Redemption Transaction Fees

The Fund issues and redeems shares at NAV only in blocks of 50,000 shares or
multiples thereof. As a practical matter, only institutions or large investors
purchase or redeem these Creation Units. A standard creation transaction fee of
$2,500 is charged to each purchaser of Creation Units.* The fee is a single
charge and will be the same regardless of the number of Creation Units purchased
by an investor on the same day. The approximate value of a Creation Unit as of
July 1, 2007 was $3,000,000. An investor who holds Creation Units and wishes to
redeem at NAV would also pay a standard redemption transaction fee of $2,500 on
the date of such redemption(s), regardless of the number of Creation Units
redeemed that day. Investors who hold Creation Units will also pay the annual
fund operating expenses described in the table above. Assuming an investment in
a Creation Unit of $3,000,000 and a 5% return each year, and assuming the Fund's
operating expenses remain the same, the total costs would be $16,663 if the
Creation Unit is redeemed after one year, $41,631 if the Creation Unit is
redeemed after three years, $68,960 if the Creation Unit is redeemed after five
years and $149,124 if the Creation Unit is redeemed after ten years.

----------
*    See the Creation and Redemption Transaction Fees for Creation Units
     discussion in the Shareholder Information section of this Prospectus. If a
     Creation Unit is purchased or redeemed outside the usual process through
     the National Securities Clearing Corporation or for cash, a variable fee
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     will be charged of up to four times the standard creation or redemption
     transaction fee.
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WisdomTree Domestic Dividend Funds

o    WisdomTree Total Dividend Fund

o    WisdomTree High-Yielding Equity Fund

o    WisdomTree LargeCap Dividend Fund

o    WisdomTree Dividend Top 100 Fund

o    WisdomTree MidCap Dividend Fund

o    WisdomTree SmallCap Dividend Fund

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------

WisdomTree SmallCap Dividend Fund

Fund Facts

Cusip Number:

o    97717W604

Exchange Trading Symbol:

o    DES

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------

WisdomTree SmallCap Dividend Fund

Investment Objective

The Fund seeks to track the price and yield performance, before fees and
expenses, of the WisdomTree SmallCap Dividend Index. Since the Fund's investment
objective has been adopted as a non-fundamental investment policy, the Fund's
investment objective may be changed without a vote of shareholders.

Primary Investment Strategies

The Fund employs a "passive management" - or indexing - investment approach
designed to track the performance of the WisdomTree SmallCap Dividend Index. The
Fund attempts to invest all, or substantially all, of its assets in the stocks
that make up the Index. A portion of the Index is comprised of stocks issued by
REITs. The Fund generally uses a Replication strategy to achieve its investment
objective and generally will hold each stock in approximately the same
proportion as its weighting in the Index.

Index Description
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The WisdomTree SmallCap Dividend Index measures the performance of companies
that pay regular cash dividends from the small-capitalization segment of the
WisdomTree Dividend Index and that meet specified requirements as of the Index
measurement date. The Index is created by first removing the 300 companies with
the highest market capitalizations as of the Index measurement date from the
WisdomTree Dividend Index. Those companies that comprise the bottom 25% of the
remaining market capitalization of the WisdomTree Dividend Index as of the Index
measurement date are included in the WisdomTree SmallCap Dividend Index.
Companies are weighted in the Index based on their projected cash dividends as
of the Index measurement date. A relatively large portion of the Index is
comprised of stocks issued by REITs. The Index includes primarily
small-capitalization securities and is, in this sense, a dividend-weighted U.S.
small-capitalization index. As of June 30, 2007, approximately 97% of the
capitalization of the Index consisted of companies with market capitalizations
less than $2.0 billion.

Primary Investment Risks

The following risks, in addition to the principal risk factors common to all
Funds, are some of the risks that can significantly affect the Fund's
performance.

o    Stock Market Risk. Like stock prices generally, the price, and therefore
     the total return of shares of the WisdomTree SmallCap Dividend Fund, will
     fluctuate within a wide range, so an investor could lose money over short
     or even long periods. If the value of the Fund's investments goes down, you
     may lose money.

20   WisdomTree Trust Prospectus

o    Small-Capitalization Investing. The Fund invests primarily in securities of
     small-capitalization companies. As a result, the Fund may be more volatile
     than funds that invest in larger, more established companies.

     o    Small-capitalization companies may be less financially secure than
          larger, more established mid- and large- capitalization companies.

     o    The securities of small-capitalization companies may be more
          vulnerable to adverse issuer, market, political, or economic
          developments than the market as a whole or other types of securities.

     o    The securities of small-capitalization companies generally trade in
          lower volumes and are subject to greater and more unpredictable price
          changes than larger capitalization stocks or the stock market as a
          whole. As a result, it may be relatively more difficult for the Fund
          to buy and sell securities of small-capitalization companies.

     o    Small-capitalization companies may be particularly sensitive to
          changes in interest rates, borrowing costs and earnings.

o    Investments in REITs. The Fund generally invests a relatively large
     percentage of its assets in real estate investment trusts or "REITs."
     Investments in REITs subject the Fund to risks associated with the direct
     ownership of real estate. Market conditions or events affecting the overall
     market for REITs, such as declining property values or rising interest
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     rates, could have a negative impact on the Fund's performance.

Performance Information

Although the Fund commenced operations on June 16, 2006, no performance
information is presented for the Fund because it has been in operation for less
than one full calendar year. After the first full calendar year, a risk/return
chart and table will be provided. Any past performance of the Fund that will be
shown will not be an indication of future results.
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Fees and Expenses

The following table describes the fees and expenses you may pay if you buy and
hold shares of the Fund. The fees are expressed as a percentage of the Fund's
average net assets. You may also incur customary brokerage charges when buying
or selling Fund shares.

Shareholder Fees                                                           None
(fees paid directly from your investment, but see the Creation
Transaction Fees and Redemption Transaction Fees section below)
Annual Fund Operating Expenses (expenses deducted from Fund assets)
   Management Fees                                                         0.38%
   Distribution and/or Service (12b-1) Fees                                None
   Other Expenses(a)                                                       0.00%
Total Annual Fund Operating Expenses(b)                                    0.38%

(a)  "Other Expenses" are based on estimated amounts for the current fiscal
     year. WisdomTree Asset Management receives a fee of up to .0044% in
     exchange for providing certain non-advisory services to the Fund.

(b)  Expenses have been restated to reflect current fees.

The following example is intended to help retail investors compare the cost of
investing in the Fund with the cost of investing in other funds. It illustrates
the hypothetical expenses that such investors would incur over various periods
if they invest $10,000 in the Fund for the time periods indicated and then
redeemed all of the shares at the end of those periods. This example assumes
that the Fund provides a return of 5% a year and that operating expenses remain
the same. This example does not include the brokerage commission that retail
investors will pay to buy and sell shares of the Fund. It also does not include
the transaction fees on purchases and redemptions of Creation Units, because
these fees will not be imposed on retail investors. Although your actual costs
may be higher or lower, based on these assumptions, your costs would be:

                        1 Year   3 Years   5 Years   10 Years
-------------------------------------------------------------
                          $39      $122      $213      $480
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You would pay the following expenses if you did not redeem your shares:

                        1 Year   3 Years   5 Years   10 Years
-------------------------------------------------------------
                          $39      $122      $213      $480

Creation Transaction Fees and Redemption Transaction Fees

The Fund issues and redeems shares at NAV only in blocks of 50,000 shares or
multiples thereof. As a practical matter, only institutions or large investors
purchase or redeem these Creation Units. A standard creation transaction fee of
$4,000 is charged to each purchaser of Creation Units.* The fee is a single
charge and will be the same regardless of the number of Creation Units purchased
by an investor on the same day. The approximate value of a Creation Unit as of
July 1, 2007 was $3,000,000. An investor who holds Creation Units and wishes to
redeem at NAV would also pay a standard redemption transaction fee of $4,000 on
the date of such redemption(s), regardless of the number of Creation Units
redeemed that day. Investors who hold Creation Units will also pay the annual
fund operating expenses described in the table above. Assuming an investment in
a Creation Unit of $3,000,000 and a 5% return each year, and assuming the Fund's
operating expenses remain the same, the total costs would be $19,663 if the
Creation Unit is redeemed after one year, $44,631 if the Creation Unit is
redeemed after three years, $71,960 if the Creation Unit is redeemed after five
years and $152,124 if the Creation Unit is redeemed after ten years.

----------
*    See the Creation and Redemption Transaction Fees for Creation Units
     discussion in the Shareholder Information section of this Prospectus. If a
     Creation Unit is purchased or redeemed outside the usual process through
     the National Securities Clearing Corporation or for cash, a variable fee
     will be charged of up to four times the standard creation or redemption
     transaction fee.
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WisdomTree International Dividend Funds

o    WisdomTree DEFA Fund

o    WisdomTree DEFA High-Yielding Equity Fund

o    WisdomTree Europe Total Dividend Fund

o    WisdomTree Europe High-Yielding Equity Fund

o    WisdomTree Europe SmallCap Dividend Fund

o    WisdomTree Japan Total Dividend Fund

o    WisdomTree Japan High-Yielding Equity Fund

o    WisdomTree Japan SmallCap Dividend Fund

o    WisdomTree Pacific ex-Japan Total Dividend Fund
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o    WisdomTree Pacific ex-Japan High-Yielding Equity Fund

o    WisdomTree International LargeCap Dividend Fund

o    WisdomTree International Dividend Top 100 Fund

o    WisdomTree International MidCap Dividend Fund

o    WisdomTree International SmallCap Dividend Fund

o    WisdomTree Emerging Markets High-Yielding Equity Fund

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------

WisdomTree DEFA Fund

Fund Facts

Cusip Number:

97717W703

Exchange Trading Symbol:

DWM

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------

WisdomTree DEFA Fund

Investment Objective

The Fund seeks to track the price and yield performance, before fees and
expenses, of the WisdomTree Dividend Index of Europe, Far East Asia and
Australasia (the "WisdomTree DEFA Index"). Since the Fund's investment objective
has been adopted as a non-fundamental investment policy, the Fund's investment
objective may be changed without a vote of shareholders.

Primary Investment Strategies

The Fund employs a "passive management" - or indexing - investment approach
designed to track the performance of the WisdomTree DEFA Index. The Fund
attempts to invest all, or substantially all, of its assets in the stocks that
make up the Index. The Fund generally uses a Representative Sampling strategy to
achieve its investment objective.

Index Description

The WisdomTree DEFA Index measures the performance of companies in developed
markets outside of the U.S. and Canada that pay regular cash dividends on shares
of common stock and that meet specified requirements as of the Index measurement
date. To be included in the WisdomTree DEFA Index, companies must be
incorporated in one of 16 developed-market European countries represented by the
WisdomTree Europe Dividend Index, Japan, Hong Kong, Singapore, Australia, or New
Zealand, and must be listed on a major securities exchange in one of those
countries. Companies must have paid at least $5 million in cash dividends on
their common stock in the 12 months prior to the most recent Index measurement
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date and must also satisfy specified liquidity and other requirements. Companies
are weighted in the Index based on regular cash dividends paid. The Index
includes large-capitalization, mid-capitalization and small-capitalization
securities that meet the Index requirements. As of June 30, 2007, approximately
81% of the capitalization of the Index consisted of companies with market
capitalizations over $10.0 billion.

Primary Investment Risks

The following risks, in addition to the principal risk factors common to all
Funds, are some of the risks that can significantly affect the Fund's
performance.

o    Stock Market Risk. Like stock prices generally, the price, and therefore
     the total return of shares of the WisdomTree DEFA Fund, will fluctuate
     within a wide range, so an investor could lose money over short or even
     long periods. If the value of the Fund's investments goes down, you may
     lose money.

o    Foreign Securities Risk. Foreign securities can involve additional risks
     relating to political, economic, or regulatory conditions in foreign
     countries. These risks include fluctuations in foreign currencies;
     withholding or other taxes; trading, settlement,
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     custodial, and other operational risks; and, in some cases, less stringent
     investor protection and disclosure standards. Since foreign exchanges may
     be open on days when the Fund does not price its shares, the value of the
     securities in the Fund's portfolio may change on days when shareholders
     will not be able to purchase or sell the Fund's shares. All of these
     factors can make foreign investments more volatile and potentially less
     liquid than U.S. investments. In addition, foreign markets can perform
     differently from the U.S. market due to increased risks of adverse issuer,
     political, regulatory, market, and economic developments.

o    Geographic Concentration Risk. To the extent the Fund invests a significant
     portion of its assets in the securities of a single country or region it is
     more likely to be impacted by events or conditions affecting that country
     or region. For example, political and economic conditions and changes in
     regulatory, tax, or economic policy in a country could significantly affect
     the market in that country and in surrounding or related countries and have
     a negative impact on a Fund's performance. The Fund generally invests a
     relatively large percentage of its assets in companies organized in the
     United Kingdom.

o    Currency Risk. Because the Fund's NAV is determined on the basis of U.S.
     dollars, the U.S. dollar value of your investment in the Fund may go down
     if the value of the local currency of the non-U.S. markets in which the
     Fund invests depreciates against the U.S. dollar. This is true even if the
     local currency value of securities in the Fund's holdings goes up.

Performance Information

Although the Fund commenced operations on June 16, 2006, no performance
information is presented for the Fund because it has been in operation for less
than one full calendar year. After the first full calendar year, a risk/return
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chart and table will be provided. Any past performance of the Fund that will be
shown will not be an indication of future results.

Fees and Expenses

The following table describes the fees and expenses you may pay if you buy and
hold shares of the Fund. The fees are expressed as a percentage of the Fund's
average net assets. You may also incur customary brokerage charges when buying
or selling Fund shares.

Shareholder Fees                                                           None
(fees paid directly from your investment, but see the
Creation Transaction Fees and Redemption Transaction Fees section below)
Annual Fund Operating Expenses (expenses deducted from Fund assets)
   Management Fees                                                         0.48%
   Distribution and/or Service (12b-1) Fees                                None
   Other Expenses(a)                                                       0.00%
Total Annual Fund Operating Expenses(b)                                    0.48%

(a)  "Other Expenses" are based on estimated amounts for the current fiscal
     year. WisdomTree Asset Management receives a fee of up to .0044% in
     exchange for providing certain non-advisory services to the Fund.

(b)  Expenses have been restated to reflect current fees.
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The following example is intended to help retail investors compare the cost of
investing in the Fund with the cost of investing in other funds. It illustrates
the hypothetical expenses that such investors would incur over various periods
if they invest $10,000 in the Fund for the time periods indicated and then
redeemed all of the shares at the end of those periods. This example assumes
that the Fund provides a return of 5% a year and that operating expenses remain
the same. This example does not include the brokerage commission that retail
investors will pay to buy and sell shares of the Fund. It also does not include
the transaction fees on purchases and redemptions of Creation Units, because
these fees will not be imposed on retail investors. Although your actual costs
may be higher or lower, based on these assumptions, your costs would be:

                        1 Year   3 Years   5 Years   10 Years
-------------------------------------------------------------
                          $49      $154      $269      $604

You would pay the following expenses if you did not redeem your shares:

                        1 Year   3 Years   5 Years   10 Years
-------------------------------------------------------------
                          $49      $154      $269      $604

Creation Transaction Fees and Redemption Transaction Fees
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The Fund issues and redeems shares at NAV only in blocks of 250,000 shares or
multiples thereof. As a practical matter, only institutions or large investors
purchase or redeem these Creation Units. A standard creation transaction fee of
$15,000 is charged to each purchaser of Creation Units.* The fee is a single
charge and will be the same regardless of the number of Creation Units purchased
by an investor on the same day. The approximate value of a Creation Unit as of
July 1, 2007 was $17,000,000. An investor who holds Creation Units and wishes to
redeem at NAV would also pay a standard redemption transaction fee of $15,000 on
the date of such redemption(s), regardless of the number of Creation Units
redeemed that day. Investors who hold Creation Units will also pay the annual
fund operating expenses described in the table above. Assuming an investment in
a Creation Unit of $17,000,000 and a 5% return each year, and assuming the
Fund's operating expenses remain the same, the total costs would be $113,444 if
the Creation Unit is redeemed after one year, $291,818 if the Creation Unit
is redeemed after three years, $486,681 if the Creation Unit is redeemed after
five years and $1,056,334 if the Creation Unit is redeemed after ten years.

----------
*    See the Creation and Redemption Transaction Fees for Creation Units
     discussion in the Shareholder Information section of this Prospectus. If a
     Creation Unit is purchased or redeemed outside the usual process through
     the National Securities Clearing Corporation or for cash, a variable fee
     will be charged of up to four times the standard creation or redemption
     transaction fee.
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WisdomTree International Dividend Funds

o    WisdomTree DEFA Fund

o    WisdomTree DEFA High-Yielding Equity Fund

o    WisdomTree Europe Total Dividend Fund

o    WisdomTree Europe High-Yielding Equity Fund

o    WisdomTree Europe SmallCap Dividend Fund

o    WisdomTree Japan Total Dividend Fund

o    WisdomTree Japan High-Yielding Equity Fund

o    WisdomTree Japan SmallCap Dividend Fund

o    WisdomTree Pacific ex-Japan Total Dividend Fund

o    WisdomTree Pacific ex-Japan High-Yielding Equity Fund

o    WisdomTree International LargeCap Dividend Fund

o    WisdomTree International Dividend Top 100 Fund

o    WisdomTree International MidCap Dividend Fund

o    WisdomTree International SmallCap Dividend Fund
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o    WisdomTree Emerging Markets High-Yielding Equity Fund

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------

WisdomTree DEFA High-Yielding Equity Fund

Fund Facts

Cusip Number:

97717W802

Exchange Trading Symbol:

DTH

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------

WisdomTree DEFA High-Yielding Equity Fund

Investment Objective

The Fund seeks to track the price and yield performance, before fees and
expenses, of the WisdomTree DEFA High-Yielding Equity Index. Since the Fund's
investment objective has been adopted as a non-fundamental investment policy,
the Fund's investment objective may be changed without a vote of shareholders.

Primary Investment Strategies

The Fund employs a "passive management" - or indexing - investment approach
designed to track the performance of the WisdomTree DEFA Index. The Fund
attempts to invest all, or substantially all, of its assets in the stocks that
make up the Index. The Fund generally uses a Representative Sampling strategy to
achieve its investment objective.

Index Description

The WisdomTree DEFA High-Yielding Equity Index measures the performance of the
highest dividend yielding stocks within the WisdomTree DEFA Index that meet
specified requirements as of the Index measurement date. The Index is created by
selecting from the WisdomTree DEFA Index those companies with market
capitalizations of at least $200 million and average daily dollar trading
volumes of at least $200,000 for the three months prior to the Index measurement
date. The top 30% of these companies ranked by dividend yield are included in
the Index. Companies are weighted in the Index based on regular cash dividends
paid. The Index includes large-capitalization, mid-capitalization and
small-capitalization securities. In this sense, it is a dividend-weighted,
multi-cap index for the high-yielding dividend segment of the industrialized
world outside of the U.S. and Canada. As of June 30, 2007, approximately 84% of
the capitalization of the Index consisted of companies with market
capitalizations over $10.0 billion.

Primary Investment Risks

The following risks, in addition to the principal risk factors common to all
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Funds, are some of the risks that can significantly affect the Fund's
performance.

o    Stock Market Risk. Like stock prices generally, the price, and therefore
     the total return of shares of the WisdomTree DEFA High-Yielding Equity
     Fund, will fluctuate within a wide range, so an investor could lose money
     over short or even long periods. If the value of the Fund's investments
     goes down, you may lose money.

o    Foreign Securities Risk. Foreign securities can involve additional risks
     relating to political, economic, or regulatory conditions in foreign
     countries. These risks include fluctuations in foreign currencies;
     withholding or other taxes; trading, settlement, custodial, and other
     operational risks; and the less stringent investor protection and
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disclosure standards of some foreign markets. Since foreign exchanges may be
open on days when the Fund does not price its shares, the value of the
securities in the Fund's portfolio may change on days when shareholders will not
be able to purchase or sell the Fund's shares. All of these factors can make
foreign investments more volatile and potentially less liquid than U.S.
investments. In addition, foreign markets can perform differently from the U.S.
market due to increased risks of adverse issuer, political, regulatory, market,
and economic developments.

o    Geographic Concentration Risk. To the extent the Fund invests a significant
     portion of its assets in the securities of a single country or region it is
     more likely to be impacted by events or conditions affecting that country
     or region. For example, political and economic conditions and changes in
     regulatory, tax, or economic policy in a country could significantly affect
     the market in that country and in surrounding or related countries and have
     a negative impact on a Fund's performance. The Fund generally invests a
     relatively large percentage of its assets in companies organized in the
     United Kingdom.

o    Currency Risk. Because the Fund's NAV is determined on the basis of U.S.
     dollars, the U.S. dollar value of your investment in the Fund may go down
     if the value of the local currency of the non-U.S. markets in which the
     Fund invests depreciates against the U.S. dollar. This is true even if the
     local currency value of securities in the Fund's holdings goes up.

Performance Information

Although the Fund commenced operations on June 16, 2006, no performance
information is presented for the Fund because it has been in operation for less
than one full calendar year. After the first full calendar year, a risk/return
chart and table will be provided. Any past performance of the Fund that will be
shown will not be an indication of future results.

Fees and Expenses

The following table describes the fees and expenses you may pay if you buy and
hold shares of the Fund. The fees are expressed as a percentage of the Fund's
average net assets. You may also incur customary brokerage charges when buying
or selling Fund shares.
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Shareholder Fees                                                           None
(fees paid directly from your investment, but see the Creation
Transaction Fees and Redemption Transaction Fees section below)
Annual Fund Operating Expenses (expenses deducted from Fund assets)
   Management Fees                                                         0.58%
   Distribution and/or Service (12b-1) Fees                                None
   Other Expenses(a)                                                       0.00%
Total Annual Fund Operating Expenses(b)                                    0.58%

(a)  "Other Expenses" are based on estimated amounts for the current fiscal
     year. WisdomTree Asset Management receives a fee of up to .0044% in
     exchange for providing certain non-advisory services to the Fund.

(b)  Expenses have been restated to reflect current fees.
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The following example is intended to help retail investors compare the cost of
investing in the Fund with the cost of investing in other funds. It illustrates
the hypothetical expenses that such investors would incur over various periods
if they invest $10,000 in the Fund for the time periods indicated and then
redeemed all of the shares at the end of those periods. This example assumes
that the Fund provides a return of 5% a year and that operating expenses remain
the same. This example does not include the brokerage commission that retail
investors will pay to buy and sell shares of the Fund. It also does not include
the transaction fees on purchases and redemptions of Creation Units, because
these fees will not be imposed on retail investors. Although your actual costs
may be higher or lower, based on these assumptions, your costs would be:

                        1 Year   3 Years   5 Years   10 Years
-------------------------------------------------------------
                         $59       $186      $324      $726

You would pay the following expenses if you did not redeem your shares:

                        1 Year   3 Years   5 Years   10 Years
-------------------------------------------------------------
                          $59      $186      $324      $726

Creation Transaction Fees and Redemption Transaction Fees

The Fund issues and redeems shares at NAV only in blocks of 100,000 shares or
multiples thereof. As a practical matter, only institutions or large investors
purchase or redeem these Creation Units. A standard creation transaction fee of
$9,500 is charged to each purchaser of Creation Units.* The fee is a single
charge and will be the same regardless of the number of Creation Units purchased
by an investor on the same day. The approximate value of a Creation Unit as of
July 1, 2007 was $7,000,000. An investor who holds Creation Units and wishes to
redeem at NAV would also pay a standard redemption transaction fee of $9,500 on
the date of such redemption(s), regardless of the number of Creation Units
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redeemed that day. Investors who hold Creation Units will also pay the annual
fund operating expenses described in the table above. Assuming an investment in
a Creation Unit of $7,000,000 and a 5% return each year, and assuming the Fund's
operating expenses remain the same, the total costs would be $60,497 if the
Creation Unit is redeemed after one year, $149,075 if the Creation Unit is
redeemed after three years, $245,657 if the Creation Unit is redeemed after five
years and $527,033 if the Creation Unit is redeemed after ten years.

----------
*    See the Creation and Redemption Transaction Fees for Creation Units
     discussion in the Shareholder Information section of this Prospectus. If a
     Creation Unit is purchased or redeemed outside the usual process through
     the National Securities Clearing Corporation or for cash, a variable fee
     will be charged of up to four times the standard creation or redemption
     transaction fee.
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WisdomTree International Dividend Funds

o    WisdomTree DEFA Fund

o    WisdomTree DEFA High-Yielding Equity Fund

o    WisdomTree Europe Total Dividend Fund

o    WisdomTree Europe High-Yielding Equity Fund

o    WisdomTree Europe SmallCap Dividend Fund

o    WisdomTree Japan Total Dividend Fund

o    WisdomTree Japan High-Yielding Equity Fund

o    WisdomTree Japan SmallCap Dividend Fund

o    WisdomTree Pacific ex-Japan Total Dividend Fund

o    WisdomTree Pacific ex-Japan High-Yielding Equity Fund

o    WisdomTree International LargeCap Dividend Fund

o    WisdomTree International Dividend Top 100 Fund

o    WisdomTree International MidCap Dividend Fund

o    WisdomTree International SmallCap Dividend Fund

o    WisdomTree Emerging Markets High-Yielding Equity Fund

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------

WisdomTree Europe Total Dividend Fund

Fund Facts
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Cusip Number:

97717W885

Exchange Trading Symbol:

DEB

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------

WisdomTree Europe Total Dividend Fund

Investment Objective

The Fund seeks to track the price and yield performance, before fees and
expenses, of the WisdomTree Europe Dividend Index. Since the Fund's investment
objective has been adopted as a non-fundamental investment policy, the Fund's
investment objective may be changed without a vote of shareholders.

Primary Investment Strategies

The Fund employs a "passive management" - or indexing - investment approach
designed to track the performance of the WisdomTree Europe Dividend Index. The
Fund attempts to invest all, or substantially all, of its assets in the stocks
that make up the underlying Index. The Fund generally uses a Representative
Sampling strategy to achieve its investment objective.

Index Description

The WisdomTree Europe Dividend Index measures the performance of companies
incorporated in 16 developed-market European countries that pay regular cash
dividends on shares of common stock and meet specified requirements as of the
Index measurement date. The Index is comprised of companies that are
incorporated in and have their shares of common stock listed on a major stock
exchange in one of the following countries: Austria, Belgium, Denmark, Finland,
France, Germany, Greece, Ireland, Italy, Netherlands, Norway, Portugal, Spain,
Sweden, Switzerland, or the United Kingdom ("Europe"). Companies must have paid
at least $5 million in cash dividends on shares of their common stock in the 12
months prior to the most recent Index measurement date and must also satisfy
specified liquidity and other requirements. Companies are weighted in the Index
based on regular cash dividends paid. The Index includes large-capitalization,
mid-capitalization and small-capitalization securities. In this sense, it is a
dividend-weighted total market index for the dividend-paying segment of
developed-market Europe. As of June 30, 2007, approximately 85% of the
capitalization of the Index consisted of companies with market capitalizations
over $10.0 billion.

Primary Investment Risks

The following risks, in addition to the principal risk factors common to all
Funds, are some of the risks that can significantly affect the Fund's
performance.

o    Stock Market Risk. Like stock prices generally, the price, and therefore
     the total return of shares of the WisdomTree Europe Total Dividend Fund,
     will fluctuate within a wide range, so an investor could lose money over
     short or even long periods. If the value of the Fund's investments goes
     down, you may lose money.
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o    Foreign Securities Risk. Foreign securities can involve additional risks
     relating to political, economic, or regulatory conditions in foreign
     countries. These risks include fluctuations in foreign currencies;
     withholding or other taxes; trading, settlement,
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     custodial, and other operational risks; and the less stringent investor
     protection and disclosure standards of some foreign markets. Since foreign
     exchanges may be open on days when the Fund does not price its shares, the
     value of the securities in the Fund's portfolio may change on days when
     shareholders will not be able to purchase or sell the Fund's shares. All of
     these factors can make foreign investments more volatile and potentially
     less liquid than U.S. investments. In addition, foreign markets can perform
     differently from the U.S. market due to increased risks of adverse issuer,
     political, regulatory, market, and economic developments.

o    Geographic Concentration Risk. To the extent the Fund invests a significant
     portion of its assets in the securities of a single country or region it is
     more likely to be impacted by events or conditions affecting that country
     or region. For example, political and economic conditions and changes in
     regulatory, tax, or economic policy in a country could significantly affect
     the market in that country and in surrounding or related countries. Most
     developed countries in Western Europe are members of the European Union
     (EU), and many are also members of the European Monetary Union (EMU), which
     requires compliance with restrictions on inflation rates, deficits, and
     debt levels. Unemployment in certain European nations is historically high.
     In addition, the tight fiscal and monetary controls necessary to join the
     EMU can significantly affect every country in Europe. The Fund generally
     invests a relatively large percentage of its assets in companies organized
     in the United Kingdom.

o    Currency Risk. Because the Fund's NAV is determined on the basis of U.S.
     dollars, the U.S. dollar value of your investment in the Fund may go down
     if the value of the local currency of the non-U.S. markets in which the
     Fund invests depreciates against the U.S. dollar. This is true even if the
     local currency value of securities in the Fund's holdings goes up.

Performance Information

Although the Fund commenced operations on June 16, 2006, no performance
information is presented for the Fund because it has been in operation for less
than one full calendar year. After the first full calendar year, a risk/return
chart and table will be provided. Any past performance of the Fund that will be
shown will not be an indication of future results.

Fees and Expenses

The following table describes the fees and expenses you may pay if you buy and
hold shares of the Fund. The fees are expressed as a percentage of the Fund's
average net assets. You may also incur customary brokerage charges when buying
or selling Fund shares.
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Shareholder Fees                                                          None
(fees paid directly from your investment, but see the Creation
Transaction Fees and Redemption Transaction Fees section below)
Annual Fund Operating Expenses (expenses deducted from Fund assets)
   Management Fees                                                        0.48%
   Distribution and/or Service (12b-1) Fees                               None
   Other Expenses(a)                                                      0.00%
Total Annual Fund Operating Expenses(b)                                   0.48%

(a)  "Other Expenses" are based on estimated amounts for the current fiscal
     year. WisdomTree Asset Management receives a fee of up to .0044% in
     exchange for providing certain non-advisory services to the Fund.

(b)  Expenses have been restated to reflect current fees.
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The following example is intended to help retail investors compare the cost of
investing in the Fund with the cost of investing in other funds. It illustrates
the hypothetical expenses that such investors would incur over various periods
if they invest $10,000 in the Fund for the time periods indicated and then
redeemed all of the shares at the end of those periods. This example assumes
that the Fund provides a return of 5% a year and that operating expenses remain
the same. This example does not include the brokerage commission that retail
investors will pay to buy and sell shares of the Fund. It also does not include
the transaction fees on purchases and redemptions of Creation Units, because
these fees will not be imposed on retail investors. Although your actual costs
may be higher or lower, based on these assumptions, your costs would be:

                        1 Year   3 Years   5 Years   10 Years
-------------------------------------------------------------
                          $49      $154      $269      $604

You would pay the following expenses if you did not redeem your shares:

                        1 Year   3 Years   5 Years   10 Years
-------------------------------------------------------------
                          $49      $154      $269      $604

Creation Transaction Fees and Redemption Transaction Fees

The Fund issues and redeems shares at NAV only in blocks of 100,000 shares or
multiples thereof. As a practical matter, only institutions or large investors
purchase or redeem these Creation Units. A standard creation transaction fee of
$7,500 is charged to each purchaser of Creation Units.* The fee is a single
charge and will be the same regardless of the number of Creation Units purchased
by an investor on the same day. The approximate value of a Creation Unit as of
July 1, 2007 was $7,000,000. An investor who holds Creation Units and wishes to
redeem at NAV would also pay a standard redemption transaction fee of $7,500 on
the date of such redemption(s), regardless of the number of Creation Units
redeemed that day. Investors who hold Creation Units will also pay the annual
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fund operating expenses described in the table above. Assuming an investment in
a Creation Unit of $7,000,000 and a 5% return each year, and assuming the Fund's
operating expenses remain the same, the total costs would be $49,359 if the
Creation Unit is redeemed after one year, $122,807 if the Creation Unit is
redeemed after three years, $203,045 if the Creation Unit is redeemed after five
years and $437,608 if the Creation Unit is redeemed after ten years.

----------
*    See the Creation and Redemption Transaction Fees for Creation Units
     discussion in the Shareholder Information section of this Prospectus. If a
     Creation Unit is purchased or redeemed outside the usual process through
     the National Securities Clearing Corporation or for cash, a variable fee
     will be charged of up to four times the standard creation or redemption
     transaction fee.
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WisdomTree International Dividend Funds

o    WisdomTree DEFA Fund

o    WisdomTree DEFA High-Yielding Equity Fund

o    WisdomTree Europe Total Dividend Fund

o    WisdomTree Europe High-Yielding Equity Fund

o    WisdomTree Europe SmallCap Dividend Fund

o    WisdomTree Japan Total Dividend Fund

o    WisdomTree Japan High-Yielding Equity Fund

o    WisdomTree Japan SmallCap Dividend Fund

o    WisdomTree Pacific ex-Japan Total Dividend Fund

o    WisdomTree Pacific ex-Japan High-Yielding Equity Fund

o    WisdomTree International LargeCap Dividend Fund

o    WisdomTree International Dividend Top 100 Fund

o    WisdomTree International MidCap Dividend Fund

o    WisdomTree International SmallCap Dividend Fund

o    WisdomTree Emerging Markets High-Yielding Equity Fund

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------

WisdomTree Europe High-Yielding Equity Fund

Fund Facts

Cusip Number:
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97717W877

Exchange Trading Symbol:

DEW

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------

WisdomTree Europe High-Yielding Equity Fund

Investment Objective

The Fund seeks to track the price and yield performance, before fees and
expenses, of the WisdomTree Europe High-Yielding Equity Index. Since the Fund's
investment objective has been adopted as a non-fundamental investment policy,
the Fund's investment objective may be changed without a vote of shareholders.

Primary Investment Strategies

The Fund employs a "passive management" -- or indexing -- investment approach
designed to track the performance of the WisdomTree Europe High-Yielding Equity
Index. The Fund attempts to invest all, or substantially all, of its assets in
the stocks that make up the Index. The Fund generally uses a Representative
Sampling strategy to achieve its investment objective.

Index Description

The WisdomTree Europe High-Yielding Equity Index measures the performance of the
highest dividend yielding stocks within the WisdomTree Europe Dividend Index
that meet specified requirements as of the Index measurement date. The Index is
created by selecting from the WisdomTree Europe Dividend Index those companies
with market capitalizations of at least $200 million and average daily dollar
trading volumes of at least $200,000 for the three months prior to the Index
measurement date. The top 30% of these companies ranked by dividend yield are
included in the Index. Companies are weighted in the Index based on regular cash
dividends paid. The Index includes large-capitalization, mid-capitalization and
small-capitalization stocks. In this sense, it is a dividend-weighted,
multi-capitalization index for the high-yielding segment of developed-market
Europe. As of June 30, 2007, approximately 89% of the capitalization of the
Index consisted of companies with market capitalizations over $10.0 billion.

Primary Investment Risks

The following risks, in addition to the principal risk factors common to all
Funds, are some of the risks that can significantly affect the Fund's
performance.

o    Stock Market Risk. Like stock prices generally, the price, and therefore
     the total return of shares of the WisdomTree Europe High-Yielding Equity
     Fund, will fluctuate within a wide range, so an investor could lose money
     over short or even long periods. If the value of the Fund's investments
     goes down, you may lose money.

o    Foreign Securities Risk. Foreign securities can involve additional risks
     relating to political, economic, or regulatory conditions in foreign
     countries. These risks include fluctuations in foreign currencies;
     withholding or other taxes; trading, settlement, custodial, and other

Edgar Filing: WisdomTree Trust - Form 485BPOS

41



     operational risks; and the less stringent investor protection and
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     disclosure standards of some foreign markets. Since foreign exchanges may
     be open on days when the Fund does not price its shares, the value of the
     securities in the Fund's portfolio may change on days when shareholders
     will not be able to purchase or sell the Fund's shares. All of these
     factors can make foreign investments more volatile and potentially less
     liquid than U.S. investments. In addition, foreign markets can perform
     differently from the U.S. market due to increased risks of adverse issuer,
     political, regulatory, market, and economic developments.

o    Geographic Concentration Risk. To the extent the Fund invests a significant
     portion of its assets in the securities of a single country or region, it
     is more likely to be impacted by events or conditions affecting that
     country or region. For example, political and economic conditions and
     changes in regulatory, tax, or economic policy in a country could
     significantly affect the market in that country and in surrounding or
     related countries. Most developed countries in Western Europe are members
     of the European Union (EU), and many are also members of the European
     Monetary Union (EMU), which requires compliance with restrictions on
     inflation rates, deficits, and debt levels. Unemployment in certain
     European nations is historically high. In addition, the tight fiscal and
     monetary controls necessary to join the EMU can significantly affect every
     country in Europe. The Fund generally invests a relatively large percentage
     of its assets in companies organized in the United Kingdom.

o    Currency Risk. Because the Fund's NAV is determined on the basis of U.S.
     dollars, the U.S. dollar value of your investment in the Fund may go down
     if the value of the local currency of the non-U.S. markets in which the
     Fund invests depreciates against the U.S. dollar. This is true even if the
     local currency value of securities in the Fund's holdings goes up.

Performance Information

Although the Fund commenced operations on June 16, 2006, no performance
information is presented for the Fund because it has been in operation for less
than one full calendar year. After the first full calendar year, a risk/return
chart and table will be provided. Any past performance of the Fund that will be
shown will not be an indication of future results.

Fees and Expenses

The following table describes the fees and expenses you may pay if you buy and
hold shares of the Fund. The fees are expressed as a percentage of the Fund's
average net assets. You may also incur customary brokerage charges when buying
or selling Fund shares.

Shareholder Fees                                                          None
(fees paid directly from your investment, but see the Creation
Transaction Fees and Redemption Transaction Fees section below)
Annual Fund Operating Expenses (expenses deducted from Fund assets)
   Management Fees                                                        0.58%
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   Distribution and/or Service (12b-1) Fees                               None
   Other Expenses(a)                                                      0.00%
Total Annual Fund Operating Expenses(b)                                   0.58%

(a)  "Other Expenses" are based on estimated amounts for the current fiscal
     year. WisdomTree Asset Management receives a fee of up to .0044% in
     exchange for providing certain non-advisory services to the Fund.

(b)  Expenses have been restated to reflect current fees.
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The following example is intended to help retail investors compare the cost of
investing in the Fund with the cost of investing in other funds. It illustrates
the hypothetical expenses that such investors would incur over various periods
if they invest $10,000 in the Fund for the time periods indicated and then
redeemed all of the shares at the end of those periods. This example assumes
that the Fund provides a return of 5% a year and that operating expenses remain
the same. This example does not include the brokerage commission that retail
investors will pay to buy and sell shares of the Fund. It also does not include
the transaction fees on purchases and redemptions of Creation Units, because
these fees will not be imposed on retail investors. Although your actual costs
may be higher or lower, based on these assumptions, your costs would be:

                        1 Year   3 Years   5 Years   10 Years
-------------------------------------------------------------
                          $59      $186      $324      $726

You would pay the following expenses if you did not redeem your shares:

                        1 Year   3 Years   5 Years   10 Years
-------------------------------------------------------------
                          $59      $186      $324       $726

Creation Transaction Fees and Redemption Transaction Fees

The Fund issues and redeems shares at NAV only in blocks of 100,000 shares or
multiples thereof. As a practical matter, only institutions or large investors
purchase or redeem these Creation Units. A standard creation transaction fee of
$2,500 is charged to each purchaser of Creation Units.* The fee is a single
charge and will be the same regardless of the number of Creation Units purchased
by an investor on the same day. The approximate value of a Creation Unit as of
July 1, 2007 was $7,000,000. An investor who holds Creation Units and wishes to
redeem at NAV would also pay a standard redemption transaction fee of $2,500 on
the date of such redemption(s), regardless of the number of Creation Units
redeemed that day. Investors who hold Creation Units will also pay the annual
fund operating expenses described in the table above. Assuming an investment in
a Creation Unit of $7,000,000 and a 5% return each year, and assuming the Fund's
operating expenses remain the same, the total costs would be $46,497 if the
Creation Unit is redeemed after one year, $135,075 if the Creation Unit is
redeemed after three years, $231,657 if the Creation Unit is redeemed after five
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years and $513,033 if the Creation Unit is redeemed after ten years.

----------
*    See the Creation and Redemption Transaction Fees for Creation Units
     discussion in the Shareholder Information section of this Prospectus. If a
     Creation Unit is purchased or redeemed outside the usual process through
     the National Securities Clearing Corporation or for cash, a variable fee
     will be charged of up to four times the standard creation or redemption
     transaction fee.
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WisdomTree International Dividend Funds

o    WisdomTree DEFA Fund

o    WisdomTree DEFA High-Yielding Equity Fund

o    WisdomTree Europe Total Dividend Fund

o    WisdomTree Europe High-Yielding Equity Fund

o    WisdomTree Europe SmallCap Dividend Fund

o    WisdomTree Japan Total Dividend Fund

o    WisdomTree Japan High-Yielding Equity Fund

o    WisdomTree Japan SmallCap Dividend Fund

o    WisdomTree Pacific ex-Japan Total Dividend Fund

o    WisdomTree Pacific ex-Japan High-Yielding Equity Fund

o    WisdomTree International LargeCap Dividend Fund

o    WisdomTree International Dividend Top 100 Fund

o    WisdomTree International MidCap Dividend Fund

o    WisdomTree International SmallCap Dividend Fund

o    WisdomTree Emerging Markets High-Yielding Equity Fund

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------

WisdomTree Europe SmallCap Dividend Fund

Fund Facts

Cusip Number:

97717W869

Exchange Trading Symbol:
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DFE

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------

WisdomTree Europe SmallCap Dividend Fund

Investment Objective

The Fund seeks to track the price and yield performance, before fees and
expenses, of the WisdomTree Europe SmallCap Dividend Index. Since the Fund's
investment objective has been adopted as a non-fundamental investment policy,
the Fund's investment objective may be changed without a vote of shareholders.

Primary Investment Strategies

The Fund employs a "passive management" - or indexing - investment approach
designed to track the performance of the WisdomTree Europe SmallCap Dividend
Index. The Fund attempts to invest all, or substantially all, of its assets in
the stocks that make up the Index. The Fund generally uses a Replication
strategy to achieve its investment objective and generally will hold each stock
in approximately the same proportion as its weighting in the Index.

Index Description

The WisdomTree Europe SmallCap Dividend Index measures the performance of
small-capitalization companies incorporated in Western Europe that pay regular
cash dividends on shares of common stock and meet specified requirements as of
the Index measurement date. The Index is created by first removing from the
WisdomTree Europe Dividend Index the 300 companies with the highest market
capitalizations as of the Index measurement date. Those companies that comprise
the bottom 25% of the remaining market capitalization of this group are included
in the WisdomTree Europe SmallCap Dividend Index. Companies are weighted in the
Index based on regular cash dividends paid. The Index includes primarily
small-capitalization securities. In this sense, it is a dividend-weighted
small-cap index for the dividend-paying segment of Western Europe. As of June
30, 2007, approximately 87% of the capitalization of the Index consisted of
companies with market capitalizations less than $2.0 billion.

Primary Investment Risks

The following risks, in addition to the principal risk factors common to all
Funds, are some of the risks that can significantly affect the Fund's
performance.

o    Stock Market Risk. Like stock prices generally, the price, and therefore
     the total return of shares of the WisdomTree Europe SmallCap Dividend Fund,
     will fluctuate within a wide range, so an investor could lose money over
     short or even long periods. If the value of the Fund's investments goes
     down, you may lose money.

o    Foreign Securities Risk. Foreign securities can involve additional risks
     relating to political, economic, or regulatory conditions in foreign
     countries. These risks include fluctuations in foreign currencies;
     withholding or other taxes; trading, settlement, custodial, and other
     operational risks; and the less stringent investor protection and
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     disclosure standards of some foreign markets. Since foreign exchanges may
     be open on days when the Fund does not price its shares, the value of the
     securities in the Fund's portfolio may change on days when shareholders
     will not be able to purchase or sell the Fund's shares. All of these
     factors can make foreign investments more volatile and potentially less
     liquid than U.S. investments. In addition, foreign markets can perform
     differently from the U.S. market due to increased risks of adverse issuer,
     political, regulatory, market, and economic developments.

o    Geographic Concentration Risk. To the extent the Fund invests a significant
     portion of its assets in the securities of a single country or region it is
     more likely to be impacted by events or conditions affecting that country
     or region. For example, political and economic conditions and changes in
     regulatory, tax, or economic policy in a country could significantly affect
     the market in that country and in surrounding or related countries. Most
     developed countries in Western Europe are members of the European Union
     (EU), and many are also members of the European Monetary Union (EMU), which
     requires compliance with restrictions on inflation rates, deficits, and
     debt levels. Unemployment in certain European nations is historically high.
     In addition, the tight fiscal and monetary controls necessary to join the
     EMU can significantly affect every country in Europe. The Fund generally
     invests a relatively large percentage of its assets in companies organized
     in the United Kingdom.

o    Currency Risk. Because the Fund's NAV is determined on the basis of U.S.
     dollars, the U.S. dollar value of your investment in the Fund may go down
     if the value of the local currency of the non-U.S. markets in which the
     Fund invests depreciates against the U.S. dollar. This is true even if the
     local currency value of securities in the Fund's holdings goes up.

o    Small-Capitalization Investing. The Fund invests primarily in securities of
     small-capitalization companies. As a result, the Fund may be more volatile
     than funds that invest in larger, more established companies.

     o    Small-capitalization companies may be less financially secure than
          larger, more established mid- and large-capitalization companies.

     o    The securities of small-capitalization companies may be more
          vulnerable to adverse issuer, market, political, or economic
          developments than the market as a whole or other types of securities.

     o    The securities of small-capitalization companies generally trade in
          lower volumes and are subject to greater and more unpredictable price
          changes than larger capitalization stocks or the stock market as a
          whole. As a result, it may be relatively more difficult for the Fund
          to buy and sell securities of small-capitalization companies.

     o    Small-capitalization companies may be particularly sensitive to
          changes in interest rates, borrowing costs and earnings.

o    Industrial Investing. The Fund generally invests a relatively large
     percentage of its assets in the industrial sector. The industrial sector
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     can be significantly affected by, among other things, overall capital
     spending levels, economic cycles, technical obsolescence, labor relations,
     government regulations, the volatility of commodity prices and currency
     exchange rates, and worldwide competition.

o    Consumer Cyclical Investing. The Fund generally invests a relatively large
     percentage of its assets in the "consumer cyclical" sector. The consumer
     cyclical sector of the economy can be significantly affected by the
     performance of the overall economy, interest rates, competition, consumer
     confidence and spending, and changes in demographics and consumer tastes.

Performance Information

Although the Fund commenced operations on June 16, 2006, no performance
information is presented for the Fund because it has been in operation for less
than one full calendar year. After the first full calendar year, a risk/return
chart and table will be provided. Any past performance of the Fund that will be
shown will not be an indication of future results.
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Fees and Expenses

The following table describes the fees and expenses you may pay if you buy and
hold shares of the Fund. The fees are expressed as a percentage of the Fund's
average net assets. You may also incur customary brokerage charges when buying
or selling Fund shares.

Shareholder Fees                                                           None
(fees paid directly from your investment, but see the Creation
Transaction Fees and Redemption Transaction Fees section below)
Annual Fund Operating Expenses (expenses deducted from Fund assets)
   Management Fees                                                         0.58%
   Distribution and/or Service (12b-1) Fees                                None
   Other Expenses(a)                                                       0.00%
Total Annual Fund Operating Expenses(b)                                    0.58%

(a)  "Other Expenses" are based on estimated amounts for the current fiscal
     year. WisdomTree Asset Management receives a fee of up to .0044% in
     exchange for providing certain non-advisory services to the Fund.

(b)  Expenses have been restated to reflect current fees.

The following example is intended to help retail investors compare the cost of
investing in the Fund with the cost of investing in other funds. It illustrates
the hypothetical expenses that such investors would incur over various periods
if they invest $10,000 in the Fund for the time periods indicated and then
redeemed all of the shares at the end of those periods. This example assumes
that the Fund provides a return of 5% a year and that operating expenses remain
the same. This example does not include the brokerage commission that retail
investors will pay to buy and sell shares of the Fund. It also does not include
the transaction fees on purchases and redemptions of Creation Units, because
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these fees will not be imposed on retail investors. Although your actual costs
may be higher or lower, based on these assumptions, your costs would be:

                        1 Year   3 Years   5 Years   10 Years
-------------------------------------------------------------
                          $59      $186      $324      $726

You would pay the following expenses if you did not redeem your shares:

                        1 Year   3 Years   5 Years   10 Years
-------------------------------------------------------------
                          $59      $186      $324      $726
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Creation Transaction Fees and Redemption Transaction Fees

The Fund issues and redeems shares at NAV only in blocks of 100,000 shares or
multiples thereof. As a practical matter, only institutions or large investors
purchase or redeem these Creation Units. A standard creation transaction fee of
$10,000 is charged to each purchaser of Creation Units.* The fee is a single
charge and will be the same regardless of the number of Creation Units purchased
by an investor on the same day. The approximate value of a Creation Unit as of
July 1, 2007 was $7,000,000. An investor who holds Creation Units and wishes to
redeem at NAV would also pay a standard redemption transaction fee of $10,000 on
the date of such redemption(s), regardless of the number of Creation Units
redeemed that day. Investors who hold Creation Units will also pay the annual
fund operating expenses described in the table above. Assuming an investment in
a Creation Unit of $7,000,000 and a 5% return each year, and assuming the Fund's
operating expenses remain the same, the total costs would be $61,497 if the
Creation Unit is redeemed after one year, $150,075 if the Creation Unit is
redeemed after three years, $246,657 if the Creation Unit is redeemed after five
years and $528,033 if the Creation Unit is redeemed after ten years.

----------
*    See the Creation and Redemption Transaction Fees for Creation Units
     discussion in the Shareholder Information section of this Prospectus. If a
     Creation Unit is purchased or redeemed outside the usual process through
     the National Securities Clearing Corporation or for cash, a variable fee
     will be charged of up to four times the standard creation or redemption
     transaction fee.
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WisdomTree International Dividend Funds

o    WisdomTree DEFA Fund

o    WisdomTree DEFA High-Yielding Equity Fund
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o    WisdomTree Europe Total Dividend Fund

o    WisdomTree Europe High-Yielding Equity Fund

o    WisdomTree Europe SmallCap Dividend Fund

o    WisdomTree Japan Total Dividend Fund

o    WisdomTree Japan High-Yielding Equity Fund

o    WisdomTree Japan SmallCap Dividend Fund

o    WisdomTree Pacific ex-Japan Total Dividend Fund

o    WisdomTree Pacific ex-Japan High-Yielding Equity Fund

o    WisdomTree International LargeCap Dividend Fund

o    WisdomTree International Dividend Top 100 Fund

o    WisdomTree International MidCap Dividend Fund

o    WisdomTree International SmallCap Dividend Fund

o    WisdomTree Emerging Markets High-Yielding Equity Fund

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------

WisdomTree Japan Total Dividend Fund

Fund Facts

Cusip Number:

97717W851

Exchange Trading Symbol:

DXJ

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------

WisdomTree Japan Total Dividend Fund

Investment Objective

The Fund seeks to track the price and yield performance, before fees and
expenses, of the WisdomTree Japan Dividend Index. Since the Fund's investment
objective has been adopted as a non-fundamental investment policy, the Fund's
investment objective may be changed without a vote of shareholders.

Pri
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